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January 7, 2021
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
Our next school Mass will be on Wednesday, January 13th.  The 7th and 8th grades will be leading us.

We will be celebrating January and June birthdays at lunch next Thursday, January 14th.

Believe it or not, Catholic Schools’ Week is right around the corner.  We have begun to put together our plans for the week.  Please know that while some things will need to be changed and rearranged, we are working to make this week as much fun as possible for the children!  Catholic Schools’ Week takes much planning and even with COVID, will take many hands.  We are looking for volunteers to help with mini sessions.  If you have a particular talent that you would be willing to share with a class, please call the office to tell us about it.
This week we welcomed Miss Nicole Evers to our teaching staff.  We are so thankful and blessed to have her as our 1st and 2nd grade teacher! 

One of the services we utilize here at St. Edward School is the Foster Grandparent Program administered by Lutheran Social Services.  This program pairs us with a retired “Grandparent” who volunteers within our school to help with things like reading practice, math drills, spelling and vocabulary practice.

This year, the “Grandparents” are not allowed in our schools due to the risk to their health.  However, some “Grandparents” are making themselves available virtually; meaning that they visit with students on school devices while they are at school to read together or practice math, spelling or vocabulary.  Our school’s foster grandparent is Sue VanWatermeulen.  She began working via Zoom with our students this week.


Sunday marks the end of the Christmas Season with the Baptism of the Lord.  Our Baptisms signify our initiation into a relationship with God.  Through his Baptism, Jesus gave us an outward sign that he wanted to live according to God’s way.
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey 







https://www.australiancatholics.com.au/article/homily-notes--christmas-new-year-year-b--2020-2021
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